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Memorandum 

 

To: Director, Office of Restoration and Damage Assessment 

 

From: Wendi Weber, Regional Director, North Atlantic – Appalachian Region  

 

Subject: Request to Redistribute Spectron Restoration Funds 

 

This is a request to redistribute restoration funds from two Chesapeake Bay Field Office (CBFO) 

Natural Resources Damage Assessment and Restoration (NRDAR) accounts.  We are requesting 

to move funds from CBFO accounts for the Spectron Superfund Site (Maryland) to the Office of 

Restoration and Damage Assessment (ORDA) Spectron account 00502.  The restoration projects 

are complete, and no further funds are needed for this case.  Once the funds are transferred to 

ORDA, Mary Andrews of the National Oceanic and Atmospheric Administration (NOAA) will 

send a request from the Spectron Natural Resource Trustees requesting transfer to NOAA for 

reimbursement of their remaining costs. 

 

Funds should be transferred as follows: 

 
From: CBFO Accounts Amount To: ORDA 

9821-0502 Spectron $5330.03 00502 Spectron Superfund Site MD 

9822-0502 Spectron $5158.92 00502 Spectron Superfund Site MD 

               

Thank you for your assistance.  If you have any questions or need additional information, please 

contact the Acting Regional NRDAR Coordinator, Michael Carlson, at 

IR1_NRDAR_SR_Coordinator@fws.gov. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

cc: DOI NRDAR Fund Manager (Nesslage) 

HQ-BERR (Lingenfelser, Shirley) 

CBFO (Pinkney, Murphy) 

IR01-NRDAR Budget (Thomas, Holt) 

IR01-NRDAR SR Coordinator (Acting) 
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